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An Evening with the Freetown Village Singers 
Friends Annual Meeting to Take Place at the White River Branch  

 
Franklin, Ind. – Celebrate the support provided to JCPL by the Friends of Johnson 
County Public Library with an evening of fun Tuesday, Oct. 11, at the White River 
Branch.  
 
Light refreshments and program immediately following a brief Friends annual meeting.  
 
Freetown Village Singers preserve African-American traditions and culture through 
storytelling and song. They will present an interactive collection of traditional folk songs 
singing in a cappella. The performance will be approximately 30 minutes long with time 
for questions afterward.  
 
The public is invited to attend the Friends of JCPL annual meeting to learn more about 
the Friends and enjoy fun entertainment for the whole family. You do not have to be a 
Friends member to attend this event, however they are always looking for excited 
volunteers. 
 
The Friends of Johnson County Public Library are a nonprofit group that supports library 
services and resources while sharing their love of books with the community.  
 
Through her generosity, this program is made possible by the Hester A. Coward fund.  
 
This program is open to all ages. For more information, please contact Marketing and 
Communications at 317-738-2957.  

### 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	


